
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Village of Oliver, Douglas County, Wisconsin will 

conduct a public hearing by the Village Board on Tuesday, February 22, 2022 at 6:00 P.M. 

at the Oliver Village Hall, 2125 E State St, Superior, WI, for the purpose of inviting public 

comment regarding the proposed vacation of street/alley: 

1. Vacate the portion of Kingston Avenue between Harding Street and Carnegie 

Street, Block 24 & Block 25, Carnegie Central Division (OL-165-00554-00, OL-

165-00561-00, OL-165-00566-00 & OL-165-00565-00).    

2. Vacate the portion of Grand Avenue between Lots 16-18, Block 30 & Lots 28-30, 

Including vacated alley, Block 31, Oliver Central Division (OL-165-01557-00, OL-

165-01558-00, OL-165-01581-00 & OL-165-01582-01).   

If adopted, the resolutions would vacate portions of the public right of way, and the land 

would revert to the adjoining property owners. The Village would retain any existing 

easements within the area of the public right of way proposed to be vacated.  

All persons interested may appear and provide public comment regarding the proposed 

vacation of the street/alley and public right of way. 

Julie Abraham 
Village of Oliver Clerk-Treasurer 
Douglas County 
(715) 394-3171 
 

Posted: Monday, February 7, 2022. 


